
4/5A - Ms Cecchini 
5/6A - Mr Mac and Ms Laurena 
5/6B - Miss Iesha 
Pre-Service Teacher - Ms Dafne 

We have had a wonderful start to Term 1. The first term is always a busy one and all the students have been able
to settle into their classrooms quite well.

A big congratulations to our wonderful
grade 6 leaders who have been chosen to
represent BVPS. We are so proud of these
students. 

School captains: Abdullahi Ali and Jorja
Ferguson 
Vice Captains: Charli Dunmore and
Austin Perkins 
Junior School Council Leader and
representatives: Alizey Alam, Amin
Benabdelouahed, Lujain Hadi and Junior
Maota

INTRODUCING OUR TEACHERS
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Reading:
The students have been
learning the importance of
choosing a "Just Right' Book
suited to their level of
reading. They are also
learning to use different
strategies to comprehend
what they read. Our Reading
Logs are going onto Google
Classrooms so the students
can access them at home. 

Maths:
We have been focusing on
data, graphing, decimals and
fractions. The students have
been engaging in hands on
investigative tasks to improve
their mathematical skills. 

Writing:
We are exploring narratives
and persuasive texts. The
students have been learning
to include strong descriptive
vocabulary into their writing.
It has been great to see the
creativity and imagination
flowing during these lessons. 

Positive Climate:
We have been exploring
emotions, the Zones of
Regulations as well as
character strengths. Students
have also been participating in
team buiding games to
strengthen their relationships
with peers across homegroups. 

REMINDERSSUBJECTS 

SCHOOL LEADERS

We have Interschool sport every
Friday. You're more than welcome to
come along and support your child.

NAPLAN begins on the 15th of March
and ends on the 28th of March.

Our Science Incursion is during Week 9
the 27th of March. 

Please make sure your child is reading
every night and filling in their Reading
Log on Google Classroom. 

30th of March - Pizza and Paper
planes afternoon. 

14th of March - Labour Day Public
Holiday. 

Thursday the 6th of April - Last day of
term

If you are wanting to speak to your
child's teacher, please make sure you
book in a time before coming in. 

Investigations:
We are learning about Physical Sciences this term. Students will
investigate and conduct hands on experiments when exploring the
topic. 


